
 

Pound Hill Infant Winter Reading Challenge  
Thank you to all who participated in the Winter Reading Challenge. It has been fantastic to see children 
enjoying to read their favourite stories in igloo reading dens, snuggled in bed, wearing festive jumpers and 
winter hats and gloves! Here are some photos to highlight the love for reading our children have at Pound Hill 
Infant Academy. Miss Gulam – Reading Lead 

 


